
 

 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS 

Graduate Recruitment Survey 
Have you been involved with graduate recruitment in the last 3 years? 

Researchers at the University of Reading are interested in understanding how 

employers recruit for graduate roles and what technical and soft skills graduates 

need in a modern and post-pandemic labour market. You can help by filling in 

our survey which will take around 10-15 minutes and by sharing our survey.  

As a thank you, you will have the opportunity to enter 

a prize draw to win a £50 gift voucher. 

Participation is voluntary and all data collected  

will be anonymous. 

 
This survey is carried out as part of the EU Funded  

Project Employability in Policy Development (EPD) 

https://www.gla.ac.uk/research/az/epd/   

and has received ethical approval* 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Professor Simonetta Longhi 

s.longhi@reading.ac.uk  

*This project has been subject to an ethical review, in line with the University of Reading’s 

procedures and conforming to its code of Good Practice in Research, and has been given a 

favourable ethical opinion for conduct by the Head of the School of Politics, Economics and 

International Relations. 

 

https://reading.onlinesurveys.a
c.uk/epd-survey-2  
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